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Worcester's Park & Recreation Resources

Thanks to all of the residents that participated in Sunny Brook Park (2532 Long Meadow Road) is
our Park & Recreation Survey over the winter. The located in the Eastern portion of the township, along
Park & Recreation Task Force is incorporating the data  North Wales Road. As part of the development of the
obtained from residents, as they prepare to make same name, this newly acquired park offers a tot lot,
short and long-term suggestions on park development  multi-purpose athletic field, two softball fields and
to the Board of Supervisors. restrooms.

An interesting discovery from the survey was that In the Southwestern corner of the township,
many residents indicated their unfamiliarity with the Mount Kirk Park (located off East Mount Kirk
multiple park and recreation resources available within  Avenue), provides a large multi-purpose athletic field,
Worcester. and paved walking trails.

This issue of the Worcester Crier focuses on what A map of current park locations in Worcester
is available, in terms of recreation, amenities, Township:

locations and upcoming camps and programs.
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Heebner Park is the Township’s flagship park
facility, boasting 80-plus acres, with something for
almost everyone. With one entrance at 1721 Valley
Forge Road, and the other at 3119 Heebner Road, the
park offers paved and recently-renovated limestone
trails, baseball and soccer fields, basketball and tennis
courts, a gazebo, tot lot and pavilions with restrooms.

INCORPORATED AS A TOWNSHIP

The small pavilion, across from the tot lot, and the )

larger one located near the soccer fields at the BOARD OF John V. Cornell
Heebner Road entrance, are now available for rental SUPE',}XﬁORS Townshijp Manager
by Worcester residents. The application may be Arthur C. Bustard, Chairman ok
obtained at the township administration building, or John R. Harris, Vice Chairman Administration Building
on our web site (www.worcestertwp.com). Stephen C. Quigley, Member (610) 584-1410

www.worcestertwp.com




